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BIS Families, 
 
On Thursday, September 11th, we invite all staff and students to wear red, white, and blue to 
honor the bravery of first responders and remember those we lost. This year marks the 24th 
anniversary of 9/11, and it is a time to reflect on unity, strength, and resilience. 
 
 
Terry Ray 
Principal 
Bennett Intermediate School  
 
 
 


